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18 September 2020 

  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 25 September 2020 
 
We would like to support this worthy charity by having a non-uniform day on Friday 25 September 2020.   
 
We are suggesting a donation of £1.00 but please feel free to donate any amount you feel appropriate – all 
donations will be gratefully accepted. 
 
In normal circumstances we would ask for donations of cakes etc for a cake stall.  However, due to the 
current situation we cannot accept cakes into school.  However, if you would like to ‘bake a cake’ with your 
child we would be thrilled to see the photos.  You can send these into school by email at 
castle.youtube@castle.ncea.org.uk or feel free to tweet us your pictures at @Castle_Sch_NCEA 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sara Wild 
 
Sara Wild 
Principal – Castle School 
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